CEPP Meeting Minutes  12/10/2014

present:  Peter von Allmen, Sarah Goodwin, Kelly Sheppard, Renee Schapiro, Charles Tetelman, Amy Frappier, Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, April Bernard (scribe), William Lewis (chair)


1. Minutes for Dec. 3, 2014 approved without changes.

2.  Beau reported on plans for the department and program directors meeting, and the Academic Summit, forthcoming in January 2015.   Issue of bringing the two curricular models to these groups for discussion.

3. Some discussion about the question of "double-counting" classes that fall under the categories of requirement in Version B.

4. Peter reported that the Middle States group working on QR2 is making significant progress; our own handling of QR/QR2 in our models will be affected by these recommendations.

[bookmark: _GoBack]5. Some discussion of Foreign Language as handled by both curricular models.  In any case, it was agreed by members of the committee that going forward some mechanism should be devised to allow bilingual international students  to waive a FL  requirement--especially if their focus now needs to be on mastering English.

6. Much discussion of FL and QR as they figure in, and possibly distort, the appeal of Version B.  It was agreed that the Version B team needs to flesh out these matters.

7. We agreed that as we go forward with presenting these models to sub-groups of the faculty--and eventually on the faculty floor--we need to articulate, again, how this came about: How the new goals for student learning and development, and our recent assessment of our students' shortcomings,  have led to this process.  

8.  What is the  rationale for Version B?  This needs to be articulated by its group. Is Version B truly radical?  Is there an authentic wish from some portion of our colleagues for a radically new curriculum--as seems to have been expressed in some fora, and informally, among ourselves?   Or not?   Should we also propose a truly radical Version C?

9. We were reminded that next week's meeting will be for an hour and a half, as we meet with representatives from the Middle States working groups.

Respectfully submitted,

April Bernard
12/16/2014
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